The Royal Hospital for Sick NHS
Children (‘The Sick Kids) v
closes on 23 March.

Children’s A&E is moving.
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If your child or young person needs

to go to the Emergency Department,
from 8am on Tuesday 23 March, you
must go to the new Royal Hospital for
Children and Young People at Little France.

CONTACT INFORMATION

The new Royal Hospital for Children
and Young People is located at:

50 Little France Crescent, Edinburgh, EH16 4TJ

Main Switchboard Telephone Number:
01315361000

In an emergency, please dial 999.

children.nhslothian.scot




